
Connecting Crosby Coastal Park 
to Five Lamps and beyond

You will be able to comment on our ideas until 
Monday 2nd March 2020

See and Fill in
Come and see plans
and fi ll in a paper 
copy of the questionnaire at Crosby Library from Monday 
27th January until Friday 7th February during normal 
library opening hours 10am until 5pm Monday to Friday 
and 10am until 
2pm on Saturday.

See and Talk
Come and talk to 
us face to face and see plans, we will be available as 
follows:
Crosby Lakeside Adventure Centre, Crosby Coastal Park, 
off Cambridge Road, on Tuesday 4th February 2020 from 
5pm until 8pm
Waterloo Community Centre, Great Georges Road on 
Thursday 6th February 2020 from 11am until 2pm
Crosby Library, Crosby Road North on Friday 7th February 
2020 from 12noon until 4pm

If you need this information in a different format please contact us 
on 0345 140 0845 or email transport.planning@sefton.gov.uk

GREAT GEORGES ROAD
WALKING AND CYCLING
IMPROVEMENTS

sefton.gov.uk/GreatGeorgesRoad
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We are seeking your views on our ideas to 
improve your local streets.  We are looking 
at the length of Great Georges Road and the 
junction with the A565 known as ‘Five Lamps’  
in Waterloo. We want to make the  
area an enjoyable place for everyone.   
 

Background
In July 2019, Sefton Council declared a Climate Change 
Emergency.  This declaration commits the Council to 
reduce carbon emissions to net zero by 2030. The Council 
recognises that business as usual is no longer an option 
and that we all need to make changes to reduce our carbon 
emissions.   Road transport is a large contributor to carbon 
emissions and also air pollution.  The 2019 Public Health 
Annual Report on Air Quality identifies road transport as a 
major contributor to poor air quality in Sefton.  
One way of helping us meet our carbon reduction target 
and to improve air quality is to encourage people to walk 
and cycle rather than use their cars.  We want to make an 
environment where walking and cycling is more enjoyable, 
fun and the best way to travel.  

Great Georges Road
Our ideas include improving footways so that you can walk 
along the length of Great Georges Road at the same level. 
A separate cycleway from cars using the road would make it 
a safe route for family cycling. For these ideas to happen we 
would need to change the way the side roads work by making 
some of the side roads entry or exit for cars only. People 
walking or cycling would still be able to enter and exit all the 
side roads. This will make the junctions safer for everyone.  

Five Lamps Crossing
Our ideas include making the crossing point safer for people 
walking and cycling by providing them with more space and 
time to cross.  

Trees
Our ideas include planting more trees along the 
street. The number of new trees will depend on the 
amount of space under the footway that is free from 

gas, electricity and telecommunications cables.  The number 
and location of the trees will be worked out as we develop 
our ideas.

Car parking
To make room for our ideas we need to change  
the way cars park on Great Georges Road. Our ideas 
are to make parking available only on the 

same side as Waterloo Community Centre and 
St Thomas’ Church with no parking on the other 
side of the road.
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